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Mr. Grote Reber 
c/o Western Field Office
 
1320 Second Street
 
Santa Monica, California 

Dear Grote: 

I was intrigued to have copies of Al Kelleher's 
correspondence a little earlier, followed by a copy of your 
letter to him and finally yours of September 20th. It 
seems appropriate to address this as a letter of welcome 
to these sun-kissed shores. 

The flow of material to Green Bank has developed, 
since Mullard's oozed the initial one through from the 
East. We will hope to keep it going, with the final order 
for the Range Finder bringing up the rear. 

I am looking forward to seeing you when you have 
beaten your way as far East as this coast. We have a meet­
ing of our Board of Directors on the 14th of October, and 
if you should happen to be here by then would be delighted 
to have you join us for lunch. I should add that, in 
keeping with our enlightened labor practices, the preceding 
day is celebrated in this office as Columbus Day with a 
complete shutdown. I'll hope to hear from you well in 
advance of then, however, and make any arrangements that 
we can for personal and/or corporate hospitality upon your 
arrival. 

I detect a note of satisfaction in your note of 
expected voluminous pUblications in December and March. I 
look forward to that and with some interest to your develop­
ment of historical in~erests in the Pacific as well. 

Best wishes, 

Charles H. Schauer 
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